
From: Katharine Pownall
To: Planning
Subject: Conservation comments
Date: 06 February 2018 11:53:12

Hi,
 
Should the following applications be approved, we would appreciate it if these requests
were included with the corresponding approval:
 

NYM/2017/0837/FL – bird informative and bat informative

 
Kind regards,
 
Katie Pownall
 
Conservation Research Assistant
North York Moors National Park Authority
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